
ECCBC 
 

 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR, Summer 2017 

 
 

REHEARSALS  will be held at First Baptist Church of Eunice (331 W. Park Avenue, 
Eunice) at 6:00pm and will be 45 minutes long.  Parents/Guardians are welcome to attend, 
or return to pick up children at 6:45pm. 
 

MUSIC    The children will sing If I Were a Chipmunk.  Each child will receive a listening 
CD of the song.  We will also distribute a lyric sheet.  We hope that you will have fun 
learning the song with the kids! 
 

COLORING SHEET      The children will receive a coloring sheet.  They are due by Dress 
Rehearsal.  Although an optional activity, we would like to display them in the lobby of the 
Liberty Center on performance nights. 
 

CONCERT ATTIRE   “Church Clothes”   No specific color required. 
 

TICKETS   Families will be issued tickets needed to accommodate your immediate family – 
parents & siblings. 
 

FINAL, “DRESS” REHEARSAL    Wednesday, July 12
th
, 6:00pm, Liberty Center.  This will 

be a brief rehearsal (approx. 30 minutes) so we ask that you remain at the Liberty.  Concert 
attire is NOT required. 
 

PERFORMANCES    The children will perform during the Eunice Community Concert Band 

& Choir’s Summer program – Thursday & Friday, July 13 & 14, Liberty Center (Downtown 
Eunice). 
 

 

NOTE:  Coloring sheets, Parent’s Info Sheet and an mp3 version of the song are posted 
on the ECCBC website (home page):  www.eccbc.org.  
 

 
 
 

THANK YOU FOR ALLOWING YOUR CHILD TO PARTICIPATE! 
 

 

 

 
www.eccbc.org 

http://www.eccbc.org/

